
July 20, 1972 
 
The town board met at the town hall. 

 
Called to order by chairman. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were changed as to Harvey Harmen’s road problem. 

 
Building permit granted to Robert Eisle for a house. 
 
On a motion by Wachter, seconded by Henry Larson that all permits for homes be passed 

at regular monthly meetings. 
 
After discussion on motion by H. Larson, seconded by H. Mallery a building fee of 
$50.00 be set as a minimum fee for first $12,000.00 valuation plus $1 for each additional 

$1,000.00 owing to inspection fees. 
 
On a motion by H. Mallery, 2nd by H. Larson it was moved to buy 2-4 stall steel booth’s 
for voting. 

 
We met with Jay Hullet in regards to graveling. 
 
Clerk was to contact brush sprayer. 

 
Bills were ordered paid including $500.00 to Hullet. 


